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November	9,	2023,	

	

Mr.	Brad	Rasmussen	

	

The	Lakeport	Police	Officers’	Association	is	pleased	to	endorse	you	for	County	of	Lake	District	4	
Supervisor.	We	know	you	will	leverage	your	35-plus	years	of	law	enforcement	and	14	years	of	executive	
leadership	as	Chief	to	improve	the	lives	of	the	many	District	4	residents.	We	are	proud	to	endorse	a	
candidate	with	a	proven	track	record	of	promoting	public	safety.	The	association	is	confident	you	will	
continue	to	utilize	a	multi-disciplinary	and	inclusive	approach	to	solve	the	problems	facing	the	District	
and	County	of	Lake.	While	we	are	saddened	to	see	your	time	in	Law	Enforcement	come	to	a	close,	we	
are	pleased	to	offer	our	endorsement	and	look	forward	to	watching	you	serve	the	people	of	the	City	of	
Lakeport,	District	4,	and	County	of	Lake	for	many	years	to	come!	

	

Sincerely,	

	

Todd	Freitas	

President	

Lakeport	Police	Officer’	Assoication	

	


